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13th February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: C11 Spring Enrichment Week 18th March 2024 
 
We are delighted to once again bring our Spring Enrichment programme to learners and families, whereby on a given 
week, each cohort will be taking part in activities either on site or off.  Our focus for C11 for their Enrichment week 
is preparing them for the challenges they will face over the next few months with their GCSE exams, culminating in 
a day out to celebrate their time together as learning groups and as a cohort, whilst developing life skills and 
confidence.  We have designed the following programme for your child designed to support their forthcoming exams, 
and to build confidence: 
 

Monday 
18th March 

Maths Intervention Day.  
The learners will work with their Maths teacher to look at revision material and exam technique and 
sit a mock paper. 

Tuesday 
19th March 

Science Intervention Day.  
The learners will work with their Science teachers to look at revision materials and exam technique 
and will sit a mock paper on the day. 

Wednesday 
20th March 

English Language Intervention Day.  
The learners will work with their English teachers to look at revision materials and exam technique 
and will sit a mock paper on the day. 

Thursday 
21st March 

London Scavenger Hunt.  
The whole cohort will visit London for the day. Their task will be to work out the clues as a group 
and visit as many sites using the London Underground and on foot. The clues and sights will lead to 
the final destination and meet point before returning home.   
 
Planning will take place in advance in LS5 time with their Learning Group Leader and we hope that 
this will give them some ‘downtime’ as a cohort from exams, whilst developing skills and 
independence. They will collaborate to work out their route and work out the clues, whilst staff are 
with them, the learners will make decisions about the route they will take. 
 
Learners will take a coach to Stratford and will be given a Travel Card to use for the day.  Please 
arrange for your child to be at school by 7:30am so we may leave promptly at 7:45am.  
 
The learners will work in their Learning Groups and will be accompanied by their Learning Group 
leader and additional staff.  They will all meet up for lunch at Covent Garden to check in, and then 
be back at Stratford for the coach home by 4pm; we will update families on the day as to our 
expected return time to school. 

Friday 
22nd March 

English Literature Intervention Day.  
The learners will work with their English teachers to look at revision materials and exam technique 
and will sit a mock paper on the day. 

 
The cost for the day to London, which covers the coach and the Travelcard is £32.00.  Payments can be made on 
ParentPay (preferred method and includes a 1.275% charge). If any family is experiencing financial difficulty, please 
contact the school at trips@honywoodschool.com.   
 
Payment must be made by 7th March as we need to purchase the Travelcards at least ten days in advance of the trip. IF 
THIS DEADLINE IS MISSED, WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ADD TO THE TICKETS. 
 
The School is covered by Zurich Insurance for all trips and visits. Details can be found through our website.  Could I 
also draw your attention to a document on our website ‘Payment for Enrichment Opportunities at Honywood’ which 
is also available to read on our website.  If you have any questions regarding the Enrichment Programme at 
Honywood, please contact Mrs Frogley, Enrichment Leader cfrogley@honywoodschool.com 
 
We hope that your child enjoys the experiences we have planned and finds the support we are offering beneficial as 
we approach their exams in May.   
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Yours faithfully, 
 

Pp:  
Mrs A Martin, Cohort Leader C11 


